Winterslow Men’s Shed
Quite a few new projects have turned up in the Shed this last month, so we will be busy, but are always looking for more, both big and small. Sometimes an idea can stimulate others, so anything considered. We are at the planning stage of some work that will hopefully provide new homes for local wildlife, so that will be an exciting project to work on.
We are at a very early stage of discussion with a local organisation that has the potential to become a mutually productive arrangement – more news as things progress!
Offers of donations of both hand and power tools, or indeed timber or other suitable materials are welcome. We clean and test all power tools before use, so even if not at their best, we may still be able make good use of them.
The Winterslow Men’s Shed meets on a Thursday morning from 9.30 to 12.00 in the Pavilion on the recreation ground (opposite the Primary School).
We have seen a few new faces over the last couple of months and would love to see more, all gender identities welcome, so if you fancy some good company in an informal and friendly environment, or indeed have a skill that you think would benefit the group, just come along one Thursday morning, or contact us by email at shed@winterslow.org.uk  for more information.
Hope to see you soon at The Shed
Geoff Freeth
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